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Mr Miguel de SERPA SOARES 
Under-Secretary-General for Legal Affairs and 
United nations Legal Counsel

 

following your letter dated 18 December 2020 (ref. LA/COD/59/2) referring to General Assembly 
resolution 75/142 of 15 December 2020 inviting relevant observers to the United Nations to 
submit information and observations on the scope and application of the principle of universal 
jurisdiction the Council of Europe would like to recall its previous comments and observations 
made in this context (A/66/93, paras 110-113; A/68/113, paras 34-36, A/69/174, paras

47

-51, 
A/72/112, paras 33-35; A/75/151, paras 53-55) and hereby convey to you the following additional 
information based on developments since the last Report of the Secretary-General on the matter:  

 
1. In its Recommendation 2197 (2021) on “The protection o�ti�瀄䉖 o�
displacement” (adopted by the Standing Committee, acting on behalf of the Assembly, on 19 
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